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From: Abbie Dutterer
To: SFPD, Commission (POL)
Subject: Support for Keeping Southern District Borders Intact
Date: Monday, July 14, 2025 2:11:31 PM

 

Hi there, 
I am a resident of the Southern District and want to express strong support for
keeping the current Southern District borders as they are. We are already taxed with
the current boundaries, and adding additional hotspot areas will only further add to
the stress being placed on needs/calls/requests in an already understaffed station. 
Please support the final proposed map that keeps our district intact. 
Thank you so much!
Abbie 
-------
Abbie Dutterer

http://www.justabbie.com/




